
 
 

 

 

 

 

Santiago, 18 January 2022 
 
 
 
 

To Whom it May Concern: 
 
 

We hereby give notice that as of Tuesday 31 January 2023, Pablo Cortés de 
Solminihac, Corporate Manager of Administration and Finance, will leave his 
position in Mallplaza to take on a new professional challenge. 


